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UGB's and their concepts stand as strong or stronger than when first developed, do 

not undo or compromise their strengths and benefits and lose sight of what actually 

makes Oregon a desirable state. There are myriads of other approaches that will 

benefit people and development within this state that meets the needs - just because 

it is easy, does not make it right. Sprawl is shortsighted - look at any west coast 

metropolitan region or most all of the east coast. 


